
VOTER INFORMATION
May 16, 2023 Special District Election

When is the Next Election?

The next countywide election will be the May 16, 2023 Special District 
Election. It will include contests for school, fire, water, and other special 
districts. it will also include local levy and bond measures. March 16 at 5 
p.m. is the deadline for candidates to file for office and jurisdictions to file 
measure for inclusion on the ballot.The Voter Registration Deadline is April 
25.

What is on the Ballot?

On the ballot there will be contests for the following:

- Local School Boards
- Community College Boards
- Education Service Districts

Positions

- City of West Linn(Mayor)
- Canby Fire
- Colton School District

- Lake Grove Fire District
-Lake Oswego School District

- Molalla Rural Fire
- Monitor Rural Fire
- Clackamas County Fire

City and District Levy and Bond Measures

- Water Districts
- Park and Rec. Districts
- Other Special Districts

- Transportation Districts
- Fire Districts

All registered voters of Clackamas County will receive a ballot for the election. 
Where you live determines what measures, and contests are on your ballot.

How to Register or Update Registration
There are three ways that a person can register to be able to vote:

The last day for new voters to register is April 25th, however already 
registered voters can update their information at any time.

Online Registration Card Motor Voter
You can register 
online at the Oregon 
Secretary of State 
Website, by going to 
www.originates.gov. 
Note: For this 
process you will 
need an Oregon 
Driver Licences or 
DMV Number. 

You can register by 
using a registration 
form. This form can 
be acquired from 
most post offices 
and libraries, or the 
Elections Office. Or 
they can be found 
online and printed at 
the Oregon SOS 
Website. 

When gaining your 
license or updating 
your information with 
the DMV, you may 
also choose to 
register to vote. This 
will then register you 
to vote, or update 
your voter 
registration.  


